Beebe School
March 2015/16

It has been a very mild winter. Yet we are all looking forward to spring. The school year,
as usual, is going by very quickly. Progress reports, marking the midpoint of third
quarter, will be going home the week of March 21st.

Our very hard working P.T.O will be holding a Book Fair from Monday March 7th
through Friday March 11th. Students will be going to the Book Fair with their classroom
teachers. Students may go to the Book Fair afterschool if they are accompanied by a
parent. The P.T.O. will be sending information home.

The Beebe School Council will be hosting Beebe’s annual Parent Spelling Bee. We have
several “brave” parents who have volunteered to be participants this year. We are
looking for more parents who would like to try out their spelling skills. We will have
“lifelines” available. This event is always an enjoyable evening. All parents and students
are cordially invited to attend the spelling bee and cheer on the parents and the student
“lifelines.” We hope to see you on Thursday evening March 31st at 6:30.

Fifteen eighth grade students In accordance with our 2016 Beebe School theme, “ A
Better Me, A Better Beebe , A Better Malden, “ will be participating in the
Anti-Defamation League’s Youth Congress. At this workshop, our students will explore
incidents of racism and injustice within a historical context. They will examine how their
perspectives have been shaped by their own experiences and the media. Students will
develop steps they can take to address racial bias and prejudice and actively promote

respect for human differences. As a result of attending this workshop, it is our goal that



these students will be leaders in promoting respect in their own grade and use the
knowledge they gain to be examples to students in the younger grades.

We will be having two early release days this month. Wednesday, March 2nd is an early
release day. All students will be dismissed at 12:30 P.M. March 25th is Good Friday. All

students will be dismissed at 11:00 A.M.

Happy Spring!



